
              NEW  COUNTY 
          SALES  TAX  RATE 
 
Erie County Commissioners passed Resolution 13-347, dated July 
25, 2013, which effectively increases the County Sales Tax Rate by 
0.5%. This change will be in effect for one year, commencing Oct. 
1, 2013 and ending Sept. 30, 2014.  Effective Oct. 1, 2014 the Sales 
Tax Rate will decrease by 0.50%, making the total Sales Tax Rate 
for Erie County 6.75%. 
 

       Under Section 5739.212 of the Ohio Revised Code, and pursuant       
        to 5703-947 of the Ohio Administrative Code  the reimbursement              

for reprogramming of cash registers is a one-time reimbursement 
refundable within six months of the date the tax is imposed for the 
increase. No reimbursements are allowed for the decrease. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call Erie 
County Auditor’s Office at 419-627-7746. 
 
Richard H. Jeffrey 
Erie County Auditor 

    




